
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES – 26 – 27 MAY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/174)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Of the $569 million in savings, how much of that is expected to come from the 
Department of Immigration and Border Protection? 
a. Outline the impact of these savings on the Department 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Of the $569 million in savings, $39.6 million is expected to come from the 
department over four years. The department will manage the impact of these savings 
within its allocated appropriation, particularly through reviewing expenditure in the 
targeted areas of advertising, consultancy and travel costs, and through deregulation 
efficiencies.  


